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Peab builds bus terminal in Tromsø  
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new bus terminal at Tromsø Airport in 
Tromsø. The customer is Statens vegvesen and the contract is worth NOK 130 
million.  
 
The bus terminal in Giæverbukta at Tromsø Airport is Northern Norway’s largest and an 
important hub in Northern Norway with 760 daily bus departures. The new bus terminal will 
contribute to more efficient mass transit and lower greenhouse gas emissions. It will 
include a new enter and exit driveway, bridges, a district heating plant, waiting room, bus 
shelters and sanitation buildings with toilets. The existing bus terminal will remain open 
throughout construction of the new one. 
 
“We’re very pleased to have won this project which is so important to the region. Peab has 
extensive experience in large infrastructure projects. This makes us well-equipped to 
handle the challenges connected to building the new bus terminal,” says Johan Hansson, 
Manager of Peab’s civil engineering business in Norway. 
 
Construction is planned to start in August 2023 and the project is expected to be completed 
in November 2024. 
 
The project will be order registered in the third quarter of 2023. 
 
 
 
 
  
For further information, please contact: 
 
Johan Hansson, Manager Peab Anlegg Norge, +47 917 43 353 
 

Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 72 533 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 63 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 


